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July 15th

Supply Lists Available


August 18th

New Families Orientation


August 22nd

First Day of School

SUMMER CAMPS

3-5 year olds and K-6 
are welcome in these 

dynamic summer 
adventures

15
WELCOME, SENIORS!


PSCS’s first class of 
seniors will graduate 

May, 2024

12

STUDENTS

Enrollment for 2023-24 
based on 45 students 

per grade level

575

July 1st, 2023

The Coop Scoop

Pioneer Springs….where learning comes naturally!

Summer by the Numbers

PSCS campus is hosting more than 150 students in a variety of extended 
learning opportunities this summer.  Programs include a Read to Achieve camp 
for targeted 2nd, 3rd, and 4th graders; Summer Bridge camp once a week for 
intensive skill development for K-6 students; a career accelerator camp for 
newly enrolled high school students; and 15 different recreational camps from 
theater to baking.  Interested in enrolling your student in summer camp?  Find 
more info here.   The PSCS campus is open 9-2 daily (closed July 4th).


https://www.pioneersprings.org/summer-camps.html
https://www.pioneersprings.org/summer-camps.html
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LOREM IPSUM	 JUNE 29, 2023

FINAL REPORT CARD DISTRIBUTION

Final report cards for all students have been distributed by email 
and, as of July 1st, the 2023-24 school year has officially begun.  If 
you…


…didn’t receive a report card, please contact 
lynnc@pioneersprings.org.


…didn’t receive EOC or EOG results, please contact 
glendac@pioneersprings.org


…have a question about something else?  please call the school at 
704-494-0777 (messages checked daily) 

PSCS adds competitive 
sports program

Upper school will offer 7 sports in 
2023-24


Pioneer Springs will offer 7 sports programs to 
upper school (7th-12th) students in the 
2023-24 school year.  The teams, divided into 
fall and spring seasons, will include boys and 
girls basketball, corn hole, pickle ball, cross 
country & trail running, disc golf, and Esports 
(Rocket League and Fortnite).  The design of the 
athletic program was inspired by the school’s 
mission, both in the sense of providing 
offerings that reflect a wide spectrum of 
interests as well as promoting sports that can 
be played in an outdoor setting.  The school 
will use campus and community facilities for 
practices and participate in local, school-based, 
and league-based competitions.   If you have 
interest in coaching, donating equipment, or 
lending your talents in another way, please 
contact Nick Kaylor, PSCS’s athletics 
coordinator, at nickk@pioneersprings.org.


Inaugural Take It Outside! 
Conference a Success

Some 35 participants from as far away as 
Virginia Beach. Va gathered in April for the 
inaugural Take It Outside! Conference—an 
event for educators and nature enthusiasts 
alike to share their love of the natural world 
and explore opportunities to integrate it into 
formal instruction.  Coordinated by Sandy 
Dixon, PSCS’ conservationist, the event 
featured formal instruction, team building, 
exploration, and good food including a 
bonfire with s’mores.  Consider joining us for 
the fall conference scheduled for November 
4th, 2023.   

mailto:glendac@pioneersprings.org
https://www.pioneersprings.org/take-it-outside-2023.html
https://www.pioneersprings.org/take-it-outside-2023.html
https://www.pioneersprings.org/take-it-outside-2023.html
mailto:nickk@pioneersprings.org
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